
  
 
 
 

	

STAFF	REPORT	ON	PROPOSED	LEGISLATION	
 
 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
From:  Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  
Date:  November 2, 2020 
Subject: O-46-20 Public Health and Safety 
 
 
This proposed ordinance updates Title 10 to remove obsolete provisions; authorize the Department 
of Public Works to establish regulations governing garbage and refuse; update the enforcement 
powers to the Deputy Director for Resilience and Sustainability for polystyrene material; create 
definitions; and clarify procedures and penalties concerning commercial solid waste collection and 
contract approval.   
	
Prepared	by	Sally	Nash,	Director	of	Planning	&	Zoning		


